
  
 

March 28, 2018 

Re: Construction of Storm Sewer and Base Asphalt on Fallis Line 

Please be advised that Fallis Line will be closed from Valleyview Drive east to County 
Road 10, April 2-30 inclusive. Only emergency vehicles and local traffic to homes in the 
area will be permitted. Detour via Larmer Line will be clearly marked with signs.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience the construction may cause and we appreciate 
your cooperation throughout the construction process. If you have any questions or 
concerns feel free to contact either of the representatives below or the Municipal Office 
at 705-932-9323.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation,  
 
Zaid Allaham       Kyle Hasledon 
Project Manager      Estimator, Project Manager 
Valdor Engineering Inc.       Eagleson Construction  
905-264-0054 x230      705-932-2998 
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